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From: Daniel Penn

Sent: June 8, 2011 3:07 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Regarding proposed changes to City of Hamilton's Media
Policy

To whom it may concern,

I'd like to make it known that I, Daniel Penn (director of Happening
Hamilton), would like to make sure that the Hamilton City Hall
continues to become a place where everyone is welcome, As a director
of an independent media source we should be able to educate the
public with what is going on in our city. Hamilton is a wondrous city
with a decadent past and strong future and I truly believe that the
independent media will have a large importance on how the city will be
viewed from others across Canada and the world.

We would appreciate to be added to the agenda of the next council
meeting as official correspondence.

Thank you,

Daniel Penn




